
 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/007/2024   14/04/2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

(KG I to XII) 

Dear Parents 

 

Greetings of the day! 

 

Kindly be informed that, in light of the warnings issued by the National Early Warning Center regarding 

the predicted inclement weather, the Ministry of Education has directed to suspend in-person classes for 

15 April 2024 to ensure the safety of the students. Hence the school will remain closed on 15 April 2024.  
 

 

Regular classes shall resume from Tuesday, 16 April 2024. 
 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal 


